
From: Mike Alder <EMAIL ADDRESS REDACTED> 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2014 3:11 PM 
To: myriad-mayo_2014 
Subject:Comments on the Guidance Memorandum for Determining Subject Matter  
Eligibility of Claims Reciting or Involving Laws of Nature, Natural Phenomena  
and Natural Products 
 
  
 
 
To: the USPTO:  
From: Mike Alder, Director  
Technology Transfer Office 
Brigham Young University 
Provo, Utah 84602 
 
I wish to go on record that the attached section of a letter addressed to the USPTO directly refects my  
comments on the proposed Guidance Memorandum cited above. Your decision to publish these  
guidelines will destroy two new findings at BYU that will  
 
1.       Diagnose Alzheimer’s Disease before any dementia is showing 
2.       Destroy a new therapy that could protect individuals at risk from contracting Alzheimer’s  
Disease. 
 
The implications of such an action will be devistating to BYU and to humanity. Get your act together and  
use some wisdom.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mike 
  
  
G. MICHAEL ALDER  
Director, Technology Transfer  
BRIGHAM YOUNG UNIVERSITY  
3760 HAROLD B LEE LIBRARY  
PROVO, UTAH 84602-6844  
Office: 801-422-6266  
F: 801-422-0463  
techtransfer.byu.edu  
  

#

